
Snowmobile group to meet
The Tahoe Sierra Snowmobile Club is having its first meeting
of the season on Dec. 6 at Tep’s restaurant in South Lake
Tahoe.

U.S. Forest Service reps for the Lake Tahoe Basin as well as
Hope Valley have been invited to give an update on the Forest
Service Plan as well as what areas are open to riding this
season.

The meeting begins at 6pm.
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